November 9, 2010
Karen Ford
39 Coulter St, Unit 3
Barrie, ON
L4N 6N9 
RE: Access to your home to do repairs
Dear Karen Ford,

We are in receipt of your Pre-Delivery Inspection Form dated May 24, 2010. Our tile contractor, North Your Tile, left you a voice message on July 6, 2010 saying they were going to be in your building doing service work on July 14. Their service man and I stopped by your home on the 14th but did not find you there. As we had not made an appointment with you we understood that you may not have been able to be there that day. While we were at your door we left a door hanger and a telephone voice message asking you to contact the Pratt Homes Service Department to book an appointment. We called and left messages on July 27 and July 29 as well. We booked an appointment with you for September 10, 2010 but we did not find you at home on that date. We have left messages on October 18 and November 4, 2010 as well. We have not heard back from you. 
We would like you to contact us at 705-721-9912 so that we can book an appointment for a Service Department Representative to attend your home.We are anxious to resolve your outstanding service issues. 

We have been leaving messages for you at 705-739-8383. If there is a better number for us to use, please send it to me and I will update our records.  
Regards,


Wendy Skyba
Service Department
Pratt Hansen Group Inc.
